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November 27, 2017 
 

Ms. Katie Schaddel 
GenMark Diagnostics, Inc. 
Sr. Molecular Account Executive 
Katie.Schaddel@genmarkdx.com 
 
 

 
RE: Notice of Sole Source Contract Award:  MULTIPLEX ELECTROCHEMICAL DETECTION 
PLATFORM– (90-18-294-SSP) 
 

 

Dear Ms. Schaddel: 
 

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) 
is pleased to inform you that Clinical Micro Sensors, Inc. d/b/a GenMark Diagnostics, Inc. has 
been recommended for a contract award for the Reagent Usage Agreement in regards to the 
ePlex System. The award is contingent upon approval by internal MIHS Senior Management and 
signature by the appropriate MIHS signatory authority.  
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 602-344-1495.  We look forward to 
working with you in the coming months. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 

Christopher Melton 
Procurement Officer 
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